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In support of this bill # HB 5299 Regarding the purchasing of land if it does come up for 
sale. The passing of this bill will be very beneficial to a large demographic of homeowners. 
This would be reassuring if the time arises to purchase the property. State help would be 
very welcome and possibly necessary in securing our homes. 

Thank You 
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